
I am glad to inform you that two candidates from GITM,  have been selected for the company 

Cinif Technologies, in the campus drive held at our premises on 22nd Aug, 2015. 

 

 

Details of students are as follows: 

 

              Name                         Branch                    Batch 

1.          Keshav Goyal              ECE                       2015 

2.          Gopal kaushik              ECE                       2014 

 

 

 

 

Regards: 

 

Tanu Arora 

TPO 

GITM 
 


